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I truly believe that anyone who is cruel to an animal should be treated exactly the same as doing the 

act to a person. 

There is something radically wrong with being cruel to a defenceless animal and I believe that this 

leads to wrongful actions to another person. 

We are much to liberal in many cases, and this is one of them 

Thank you, 


